
 

 

 

 

European Mortality Bulletin, week 10 2019: 

 

Pooled estimates of all-cause mortality show that the peak in excess mortality seen over the 
recent weeks appears to be declining. This excess mortality was seen in those aged 65 years 
and above, and to a lesser extent in the age group 15-64 years. 

 
Data from 22 countries or regions were included in this week’s pooled analysis of all-cause 

mortality. 

  

The number of deaths in the recent weeks should be interpreted with caution as adjustments for delayed registrations 

may be imprecise. Furthermore, results of pooled analyses may vary depending on countries included in the weekly 

analyses. Pooled analyses are adjusted for variation between the included countries and for differences in the local 

delay in reporting. Further details are available on http://www.euromomo.eu. 



 

 

 



 

  


